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As a resident of Enterprise, Oregon, I see illegal poaching,use hounds for hunting, and all sorts
of other ridiculous abuses of the wildlife. Can we please continue to keep these activities
illegal? We need some recourse to pursue these abusive practices when hunting can be done in
humane ways. I believe in maintaining a healthy ecosystem which includes all predictors.
These predictors rarely have human conflicts as the evidence shows.
Regards,

Madeleine Pullman
64165 Williamson Rd.
Enterprise, OR.
97828

mailto:mpullman@pdx.edu
mailto:HNR.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov
mailto:Rep.TinaKotek@oregonlegislature.gov

